


- Committee was reminded that we have approved admission criteria for the fall 2019, but 

will need to bring a recommendation forward to Academic Council in the February/March 

for fall 2020 criteria.  

- Discussion on if significant changes are needed as we have not let the current approved 

criteria’s results come in and no major issues are being brought forward.  

Other Items 

- Committee agreed to meeting again before break on Wednesday, December 19th to 

continue discussion on admission criteria.  

 

Admission Criteria Proposal Cont. (December 19, 2018) 

- The draft proposal discussion continued with additional data points requested: 

o Admission denial data from that past three years.  

o State of Tennessee ACT score trend information.  

- It was determined that the next committee meeting should take place in late January.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes scribed by Brandon J. Johnson.  


